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Conferment of Appreciation Certificate from H.E. Mr. Fumio Kishida, Minister for 

Foreign Affairs of Japan to Syed Nadeem Shah, Honorary Consul General of Japan 

in Quetta 

 

The Ceremony to Confer Certificate of Appreciation from H.E. Mr. Fumio Kishida, Minister for 

Foreign Affairs of Japan to Syed Nadeem Shah, Honorary Consul General of Japan in Quetta, 

was held on March 17, 2015. In recognition of Syed Nadeem Shah’s contribution to 

strengthening Japan-Pakistan relations and promotion of Japanese culture in Balochistan, the 

Certificate was presented to him by Mr. Akira Ouchi, Consul General of Japan, at the Ceremony 

held at the Quetta Serena Hotel.  

Syed Nadeem Shah is member of Pakistan Japan Business Forum (PJBF) and President of 

Pakistan-Japan Friendship Society in Balochistan. He has been Honorary Consul General of 

Japan since 2001 and in this capacity has organized various cultural events at the Pakistan-Japan 

Cultural Center in Quetta to introduce Japanese arts and culture to the people in Balochistan. He 

has also been engaged in the facilitation of the Government of Japan’s youth exchange and grant 

assistance programs.  

While speaking at the occasion, Consul General, Mr. Akira Ouchi highly appreciated his 

contribution and stated that Syed Nadeem Shah has played an important role of strengthening 

friendly ties between the people of Japan and the people of Balochistan. Syed Nadeem Shah 

thanked the government and the people of Japan at this occasion. He talked about the activities 

held by the Pakistan-Japan Culture Center in Quetta and also mentioned about various facilities 

present there for the visitors.                     
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